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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, 
concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The 

School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 
 

Our School Value this week is: Service 
“Kind words can be short and easy to speak, but their echoes are truly endless.” - Mother Teresa 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
School Life 
It’s been another busy week at school this week, especially on the sporting front. On Monday 
both the Girls’ and Boys’ Football Teams played their league matches against Chase Bridge. 
It was a mixed bag of results with the girls winning their match 6-1, whilst unfortunately the 
boys lost their match 9-1. However, the boys were able to make-up for the heavy loss by 
getting to the quarter-finals of the Plate Competition for the Boys’ Borough Football Festival 
at NPL in Teddington on Wednesday. With some very gritty and determined performances 
throughout the day, they battled really hard in all their matches and were just two minutes 
away from reaching the semi-finals, but unfortunately we were knocked-out by the dreaded 
penalty shoot-out. Well done to Ethan, Freddie, Harrison, Jack, Alex, Samuel and Zak and 
my thanks to Mr Jefferies and Mr and Mrs James for all their help with the football fixtures this 
week. 
 
Year 2 were able to take part in a virtual London Transport Museum workshop on Tuesday, 
linked to their work on London for this half-term and Year 6 made a visit to Squires Garden 
Centre to learn how to plant and grow potatoes. Year 6 will make a return trip back to Squires 
later in the year to harvest their potatoes and cook them up, which will be a real treat! 
 
Yesterday we had a visit from Mrs Newman, our Local Authority Link Inspector. We were able 
to take a walk around the school to visit all the classes and have a look at all their colourful 
and creative displays. The behaviour of the children was wonderful and Mrs Newman 
commented as to how impressed she was at the children’s behaviour but also their 
articulation and confidence in talking about their learning. We are so proud of the children 
and the high standards they set themselves. 
 
Staffing Update 
We are looking forward to welcoming Mr Brown back next week to resume his PE lessons 
with the children. He has made good progress with his recovery and I know the children will 
enjoy seeing him back. For the remainder of this term he will just be teaching during the 
school day rather than doing both his teaching and running his before and after-school clubs. 
 
School Association 
There is much excitement about the Infant Movie Night tonight, so thank you to all the 
parents who are giving up their time to help out. If your child is coming to the Movie Night this 
evening, please make sure you are available at all times in case we need to give you a call 
regarding your child and they need collecting. 
 
Well done to Ireland last Saturday in the Six Nations Rugby. All the Irish fans may well be 
supporting England tomorrow night in the hope they can beat France! 
 
Have a restful weekend. 
 
 

Mr Corke 
 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 

ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 7th March  
CLASS % 
Friendship 91.33 
Endurance 93.00 
Peace 97.67 
Forgiveness 97.33 
Reverence 97.67 
Service 95.38 
Justice 
  

94.66 

Well done to Peace and Reverence for achieving the 
best  attendance for this week. 
 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Freya 

Endurance class  Savanna 

Peace class  Lewis 

Forgiveness class  Zarina 

Reverence class  Karia 

Service class  Husayn 

Justice class  Samuel E  
 
 

YEAR 6 SCHOOL JOURNEY - PAYMENT 
This is a reminder that the deadline for full payment for 
this visit is Friday 25th March. This applies whether you 
have chosen to pay by instalments or by paying the 
deposit and then one lump sum. 
 
You can check how much you have still to pay and 
make the payment by visiting 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  
 
Please note that there can be no extensions to this 
deadline. 
 
 

YEAR 5 ISLE OF WIGHT – PAYMENT DUE 
TODAY  
This is a reminder that the deadline for full payment for 
this visit is due today, Friday 18th March 2022.   
 
You can check how much you have to pay and make 
the final payment by visiting 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool    
 
Please note that there can be no extensions to this 
deadline. 
 
 

SHOOTING STAR HOSPICES SPACE RACE 

FUNDRAISING! 
This year, Year 5 and 6 have decided to lead a 

fundraising week to raise money for Shooting Star 

Children's Hospices.  This is a charity close to our hearts 

with one of the hospices being nearby in Hampton. 

In March, Shooting Star are starting their Shooting Star 

Space Race where they are asking fundraisers to walk as 

many miles as they can in a week or over the whole 

month!  Their aim is for fundraisers to collectively walk 

38,600 miles - to get their virtual rocket to Mars! 

We have decided to run our fundraising week from the 

Monday 21st March.  In that week, all classes will aim to 

walk as many miles as they can to add to the overall 

Shooting Star Space Race total of 38,600 miles. 

 

The link to our school Just Giving page is below - if you 

could spare a little donation to sponsor your child for the 

miles that they walk that week, we would be very grateful.  

Please feel free to ask family members and friends to 

donate too!  Thank you to the parents who have already 

donated! Deadline for donations is Monday 4th April. 

If you have any questions regarding the fundraising, 

please contact us via the school office. 

Many thanks, Miss Sweeney and Mrs Crinall 

https://shootingstarhospicespacerace.blackbaud-

sites.com/fundraising/justice-class-fundraising-page 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 at Football Tournament, 16/03/22 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://shootingstarhospicespacerace.blackbaud-sites.com/fundraising/justice-class-fundraising-page
https://shootingstarhospicespacerace.blackbaud-sites.com/fundraising/justice-class-fundraising-page


RECEPTION CLASS – JOBS, CAREERS & PEOPLE WHO HELP US 
Reception class are currently learning about different jobs, careers and people who help us. Many thanks to the parent 
visitors for coming in and sharing your profession with the children, as well as answering all their questions! We have a 
few more scheduled for the coming week which we’re looking forward to. We would love to hear from some more 
people in the healthcare sector, any doctors, nurses, paramedics etc, if you would like to come in and share your job 
with the children let us know before we wrap up this topic by the Easter holidays. 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 

PICNIC BENCH FOR RECEPTION 
Reception class need an outdoor (adult sized) picnic 

bench, if anyone has one, or is aware of anyone locally 

planning to dispose or upgrade theirs please do consider 

Bishop Perring for donation, it will need to be in good 

condition and working order. Many thanks. 

 

CHICKENPOX 
Please be aware that we have had a further case of 

Chickenpox in Year 4. 

DIARY DATES 

Date Event 

18th Mar Infants Movie Night 

21st Mar Police, Safer Schools Officer YREC 

25th March Mufti Day – Easter egg exchange 

26th Mar Quiz Night – Adults Only  

31st Mar YR5 Science Museum Trip 

1st Apr Easter Egg Raffle 

6th – 18th Apr Easter Holidays 

19th Apr INSET DAY 

20th Apr Children Return to School 

25th Apr Police, Safer Schools Officer to YR4 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


